
 

Friday, July 22, 2016 

 

Standard Unit: Moving Forward 

We are pleased to announce that Care Rounds have arrived on 7/8N at 

the Met Campus this week! With the help of the interdisciplinary team, 

these boards will allow unit staff to report on barriers to discharge and 

collaborate on a daily plan of care tailored to support the patient’s 

recovery, as well as timely discharge from hospital.  

Patient Summary Tools and Shift to Shift reporting have also launched on 

6E and 8W at the Ouellette Campus! The Patient Summary Tool is being 

updated throughout the patient’s stay and is used as a reference sheet 

during verbal Shift to Shift report. For Shift to Shift report, the nursing 

staff meet in pre-determined modules and receive report for all patients 

within their set module, allowing for an increase in collaboration.  

Stay tuned for more updates in the weeks to come! 

 

It’s a Girl !!!  

Congratulations to Dayna on the safe arrival of “Doodlebop”!  

Although many predicted a boy, Dayna and her spouse are thrilled to 

welcome a baby GIRL and have named her Ripley. 

As soon as she feels up to it, Dayna informed the team that she’ll be 

stopping by for a friendly visit during one of SOP’s Friday Huddles. 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 

Future@wrh.on.ca  

Last week, Dayna [Roberts] Eagen, SOP 

Coordinator, safely delivered a baby girl. 

Welcome to motherhood Dayna! 

The Standard Unit Project Team continues 

to spread changes. This week, staff on 7N 

and 8N at Met campus have begun 

standardized Care Rounds. 
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